
 

 

TO THE RESIDENT 
 
 
 
1 July 2017 
 

 
 

Evaluation of trial dog off leash area – HJ Mahoney  Reserve, Marrickville. 
 
 
Dear Resident, 
 
Inner West Council has been trialing a dog off leash area at HJ Mahoney Reserve, Marrickville 
since October 2016.  
 
The trial will now be evaluated and Council is encouraging all park users and local residents to 
provide feedback. You can do this by completing a survey and submitting any additional comments 
at www.yoursayinnerwest.com.au. If you do not have internet access you can mail written feedback 
to Inner West Council, PO Box 14, Petersham NSW 2049. 
 
The last day to provide feedback is Tuesday 29 August 2017. 
 
Following the evaluation, a report will be submitted to Council to consider the results of the trial and 
determine a longer term decision. The existing trial conditions will remain in operation until Council 
makes a decision. 
 
For further information about Council’s dog off leash areas visit: 
http://www.innerwest.nsw.gov.au/community/for-residents/pets-and-companion-animals/dogs/dog-
exercise-areas 
 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
Peter Montague 
Manager Recreation Planning and Programs 
 
 
 

 

 


